JORDANS UPDATE LETTER

WORLDWIDE NEW TESTAMENT BAPTIST MISSIONS

P.0. BOX 725 KINGS MOUNTAIN, NC 28068

Greetings in Jesus’ Name,

For about a year and a half Linda’ s Cardiologist has been watching the failure of
her Aortic valve. He said it needs to be replaced now. So the procedure is
scheduled for next Tuesday (26th). It will be done by transcatheter. Prior to this
she had a CT scan and catheterization. During the catheterization the doctor
found some blockage and put in one stint. We ask you to pray that everything will
go well and that Linda will have a quick recovery.

Through it all our Bible Studies have stayed on schedule. Many times, hardships
and troubles can bring people closer together. In this case, that is what has
happened. God has a way of breaking hard hearts. We sure enjoy watching God
do his work.

As time passes by speedily, we are thankful for those that are faithful and
steadfast in the work of the Lord, knowing that your labor is not in vain.

We are so thankful for those that have prayed and supported our work for the
Lord.

Your servants for Jesus’ sake,
Randall & Linda Jordan’



